
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

York Regional Police is 50! I am thrilled for the opportunity you have granted me to lead this organization 
at such an important juncture in its history. 

Over 50 years we have accomplished a great deal at York Regional Police. The most impressive thing we 
have achieved is immeasurable growth. As a police service, we have evolved alongside our community, 
learning important lessons and forging time-strengthened bonds along the way. 

Together we have made tremendous progress, in no small part due to the guidance, dedication and 
invaluable support provided by the members of this Board. As we look forward, we all know there is still so 
much work to be done and so many milestones yet to reach. I am excited to revel in great days ahead 
alongside you. 

To mark this special anniversary and as a small token of our appreciation, you will find a commemorative 
coin and lapel pin enclosed. On behalf of myself and Deputy Chiefs Bigras, Da Silva, Hammond and Rouse, 
we would like to thank you for everything you do to make this region and this organization, a better place.  

With five decades of policing excellence in our wake, we look to approach the weeks, months and years 
ahead with a renewed commitment to our duties, helping to pave the way for the success of this police 
service. Your leadership will be essential in steering important wellness and inclusion initiatives here at 
York Regional Police, so that this workplace remains one in which we are all valued and respected, and 
personal and professional contributions are appreciated and recognized. 

Here is to another 50 years of learning and accomplishment; of progress and prosperity; and, leaving a 
lasting legacy of professionalism, compassion, fairness, courage and respect. 

You are integral to our success at York Regional Police. We would not be here without you. 

Sincerely, 

Jim MacSween, B.A.A. 
Chief of Police 


